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Today’s Mass

THIRD SUNDAY OF

EASTER Welcome to this House Readings
of God: Acts 5:27-32, 40-41;
vear & Talk to God before M
4th May —12th May 1 alk To God betore Mass Ps 29; Apocalypse
2019 Listen to God during Mass 5:11-14; John 21:1-19

Talk to others after Mass

THE LAMB THAT WAS CRUCIFIED HAS RISEN FROM THE DEAD.

Death is an awesome and final reality which we must all face. Someday every one
of us will be humbled by the ‘grim reaper’. No one can escape it; neither Queen nor
pauper; rich nor poor. Death respects no one; in other words, death is everyone’s
destiny. Our only hope is in the risen Lord Jesus. The only antidote to death’s sting
is the victory of Christ’'s resurrection. In the Gospel today, John gives us not a
glimpse, but a long reflection on our future in Christ. Today, we encounter a risen
body, the first fruits of Christ’s resurrection from the dead. Our faith is firmly rooted
in the resurrection of Jesus. The hope of our faith is grounded in the truth that just
as Christ was raised from the dead, so will we be on the last day - body and soul.
“Jesus Christ is risen today: we live and walk and have our b eking in this truth
which conquers the world and removes the sting of death”.

DEACON TERRY

THANK YOU NOTE FROM SACRED HEART COMMUNITY

Fr. Vincent SCJ, Fr. Sylvain SCJ, Bro. Andrew SCJ would like to express our
heartfelt gratitude to everyone in our parish community for your Easter cards,
Easter Offering, prayers, presents, support and help. We wish you and your
families all the blessings and joys of the Easter Season. | would like to offer
SINCERE THANKS to the groups and individuals like Altar Servers, Readers,
Eucharistic Ministers, Choir, Church Cleaners, Church Wardens and Flower Ladies
who helped us to celebrate the Resurrection of Our Lord Jesus Christ meaningfully
this year. Fr. Vincent SCJ
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PRAY FOR OUR SICK PARISHIONERS

Mary Arulandhu, Ossie Bishop, Audrey Clewlow, Catherine
Freeman, Teresa Goddard, Arthur Harding, Maurice Hughes,
Stephen Hurley, Bryn and Bridie Howells, Elizabeth Ibbotson,
Anna Kennedy, Harold Johnson, Linda Lowe, Sandra Pearson,
Anne Jennings, Janet Chamberlain, Kevin O’Neill, Kala Kaniji,
Grace Elizabeth Sharron, Joan Evelyn Rawlings, Sheila
Shearon, Bridget Whitfield and Patricia Flanagan.

ANNIVERSARIES

Please remember in your prayers all those who have died
recently. We also remember Dyzma Finch, Edward Reeves,
Eamon Connors, Carol Corish, Mary Nash, Eileen Pitt, Mary
Richards, Philomena Roberts, Joyce Tandy, Christina Moody,
Dorothy Clarke, Bernard Small, Bridget Dix, Anne Giles,
Madeline Owen, Rev Alan Fortune, Michael Hart, and all those
whose anniversaries occur about this time.

SAVE THE DATE

This year Bro. Andrew Ferris SCJ will be celebrating his Silver
Jubilee (25th Anniversary) of Religious Profession. To celebrate
this joyful occasion of his life and give thanks for the gift of his
Religious Vocation there will be a Thanksgiving Mass on Friday
5th July 2019 at 7:00pm followed by refreshment in the Parish
Centre. Please save this date in your diary. More details of this
celebration will follow soon.

MUSIC CONCERT

The Canoldir Male Voice Choir is performing a concert of
celebration in fond memory of Dr Peter Hayward, who was our
parish organist for over 40 years. This concert will be on
Saturday 11th May at 7:30pm in Church. Tickets for this event
are available after all Masses this weekend, from the Parish
Office. Or on the door. Tickets are £8 each. All proceeds will be
shared between Holy Name Parish and Cancer Research UK.
For more information please see the poster on the Church
noticeboard.

MOTHERS PRAYERS
Our next meeting is on Thursday 9th may 2019 at 2:15pm
in the Marist Convent. All are welcome.



This Week
4th May- 12th May
(Psalter Week 3)

Holy Mass & Services

Other Events

Saturday 4th May
Feast of English Martyrs

10:00am Stanley Davis RIP
10:30am - 12pm Confessions

12:30pm Agnes O’Sullivan
RIP

Sunday 5th May
THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER
Retiring Collection for
Parish Levies

8:30am Jack Lacey RIP
10:30am Eamon Connors RIP

12:00pm Baptism

Coffee & Tea in the Parish
Centre after 10:30am
Mass. C.A.M.P (Angela
Hayes)

8.00pm-9:30pm Bingo in
the Parish Centre.

Monday 6th May
Easter Feria

11:00am Divine Mercy

11:30am Linda Concannon
RIP

Tuesday 7th May
Easter Feria

9:15am HNS Mass in School
Hall- Margaret Kelly RIP

Wednesday 8th May
Easter Feria

11:00am Rosary
11:30am Maureen Finn RIP

Thursday 9th May
Easter Feria

9:15am Mass at St Mark’s
School -Tom Hempenstall RIP

Friday 10th May
Easter Feria

11:00am Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament

11:30am Hede Grigmuth RIP

7:30pm Canoldir Male
Voice Choir - Rehearsal

Saturday 11th May
Easter Feria

10:00am Stanley Davis RIP
10:30am - 12pm Confessions

12:30pm John and Richard
Murphy RIP

Sunday 12th May
FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER

Retiring Collection for the
Clergy Training Fund

8:30am Teresa Flood RIP

10:30am John McMulkin RIP
(Mass is led by St Mark’s
School )

12:00pm Baptism

Coffee & Tea in the Parish
Centre after 10:30am
Mass. Scouts (Ann Marie)
8.00pm-9:30pm Bingo in
the Parish Centre.

ANNUAL SOLEMN NOVENA
Once again this year the Annual Solemn Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Succour is
at St Francis of Assisi Church in Handsworth from Monday13th to Wednesday 22nd
May 2019. The Novena is led by Fr. Derek Meskell CSsR and Fr. Clement McManus
CSsR. There will be a Special Mass for the sick and housebound on Saturday 11th
May at 10:30am. For more details please see the poster on the Church noticeboard.



Loose Money:
£485.10
Gift Aid Envelopes:
£347.73

Church
Maintenance:

£285.04

Mass Attendance
Last Sunday: 539

Thank you for
supporting your
Parish.

MARIST WAY
MEETING

Our next meeting is
on Saturday 11th

May from
2:30pm to 4:30pm
in the Convent.
Come and join us.

OUR PARISH
CENTRE
We need your
support. For
bookings contact
Jackie Mooney on
0745 552 6003
holynameparishcen-
tre.wix.com/

event

Next Sunday’s
Mass Readings
Acts 13:14,43-52,
Ps 99; Apocalypse
7:9,14-17;
John 10:27-30

JOB VACANCY - OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR

The Birmingham Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes Committee is
now seek to appoint a full-time Office Administrator, who will be
based in its Birmingham office at Cathedral House, St. Chad’s
Queensway. The closing date for receipt of completed
applications is noon, Friday 10™ May 2019 and the interview date
is Monday 3™ June 2019. For more details of this post please see
the poster on the Church noticeboard.

PRINCIPAL AT SS PETER AND PAUL IN COVENTRY

The Directors, in partnership with the Academy Committee of SS
Peter and Paul Catholic Primary School and the Archdiocese of
Birmingham are seeking to appoint a strong leader, who has the
vision to lead the school, “Learning and loving on our journey with
Jesus”. The closing date is Friday 10th May and further details are
available here https://romeromac.com/vacancy/principal-ss-
peter-paul/ or contact Helen Quinn, Catholic Senior Executive
Leader (CSEL), via email on h.quinn@romero.coventry.sch.uk

THE BLACK COUNTRY URBAN INDUSTRIAL MISSION:
WORKPLACE CHAPLAINCY TASTER SESSION

BCUIM is here to encourage and support workplace chaplaincy as
a part of the mission of the local church. There’s a taster session
on the morning of Saturday 11th May at St James Hill Top church
in West Bromwich, from 10.30 to 12.30. We’re looking for church
members, in or near to the Black Country, who are keen to take
up this varied ministry. Come along and see what it’s like. For
more details, or to let us know youre coming:
enquiries@bcuim.co.uk or 01902 710407.

THE BIRMINGHAM DIOCESAN EDUCATION SERVICE

“The Birmingham Diocesan Education Service are offering a
course on Saturday 11" May 2019 from 8.30am to 3.30 pm
entited ‘A day for practicing Catholics aspiring for a
leadership role in our schools in the Archdiocese of Birmingham’.
The Venue for this course is Birmingham Diocesan Education
Service, Don Bosco House, Coleshill, B46 3EA. To book, please
access the booking form by typing the link below into your web
browser  htip://w.pfrms.co/bj4djc  or  visit our website
www.bdes.org.uk .”
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